
GENESEO COMMUNITY CENTER 
MEMBERSHIP AGREEMENT 

 
Under our Health Insurance Plan, the Geneseo School District has 
traditionally held a  “Business Membership” with the Geneseo Community 
Center.  This agreement allows all employees (both part-time and full-time) 
the opportunity to enroll in a membership plan of their choosing at a 
discounted rate.  Our current membership agreement ends on October 31, 
2015.  For this past year, the District has had 100 people take advantage of 
this membership.   
 
It is my recommendation that the District renew the Geneseo Community 
Center Business Membership for $300 which will offer employees a 10% 
rate reduction. This $300 fee paid by the District to the Community Center 
will be expensed out of the District’s Health Insurance Plan. 
 

Tim Gronski 


